
 

 

 

May 25: Nightwork and full closure on E Madison ST 
between 19th and 22nd Avenues East on May 25 – Rapid 
Ride G Line project 
 
In partnership with Seattle Public Utilities, we are continuing to make 
connections and install a new watermain at the intersection of E 
Madison and 20th Avenue. On Wednesday, May 25 we will continue night 
work at night to install the additional portions of the watermain that we 
began installing earlier this month. 
 
We will need to fully close E Madison St between 19th and 22nd avenues 
again for this work.  
 

What to expect during construction: 

• The intersection of Madison St/20th Ave E will be closed at night (see 
map on the reverse) 

• Madison St will close between 19th and 22nd Avenues East beginning 
at 7 p.m. on May 25 and will reopen the following day 

• Buses will be detoured E Thomas/John Streets from Madison Street at 
15th and 24th Avenues East  

Upcoming work on E Madison St at 20th Avenue: 

The watermain installation at this intersection is one of many elements 
being installed/upgraded during construction for the Rapid Ride G Line 
project. We will try to minimize impacts wherever feasible but sometimes 
constraints in the roadway and impacts on traffic flow make it necessary 
to close the roadway or work at night. We will continue to communicate 
with nearby residents and businesses about access and impacts that may 
affect them. 

Help us coordinate with 
you during construction! 

Please complete the construction 
survey on our webpage: 
seattle.gov/ 
MadisonBusRapidTransit 

 

May 2022 

Contact us 

MadisonBRT@seattle.gov 
206-484-2780 
seattle.gov/ 
MadisonBusRapidTransit 

 
City resources 
Contact the Office of Economic 
Development to get connected to 
the right business resources 
depending on your situation: 
 
OED@seattle.gov 
206-684-8090 
 
seattle.gov/office-of- 
economic-development 



 

Contact us with questions and for translation or access needs 
If you would like translated information, please reach out and let us know!  
Hadaaad mashruucan suaalo ka qabtit email noo soo dir: MadisonBRT@seattle.gov ama nasoo wac: 206-484-2780. 
Nếu bạn có câu hỏi về dự án, vui lòng gửi email cho chúng tôi theo địa chỉ MadisonBRT@seattle.gov hoặc gọi cho chúng tôi theo số 206-484-
2780. 

如果您對本工程有任何疑問，請電郵 MadisonBRT@seattle.gov 或致電 206-484-2780. 

यदिआपके पास प्रोजेक्ट के बारे में प्रश्न हैं, तोकृपया हमें MadisonBRT@seattle.govपर ईमेल करें  या हमें 206-484-2780 पर कॉल करें  

이 프로젝트에 대한 질문이 있으시면, 이메일 MadisonBRT@seattle.gov 로또는 206-484-2780로 전화 주십시요. 

Si tiene preguntas sobre el proyecto, por favor envíenos un mensaje a MadisonBRT@seattle.gov o llámenos al 206-484-2780 

 
 
 

 

 

Detour routes for vehicles and buses traveling E/W on E Madison St between 19th and 22nd avenues. 


